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Alkmaar, 14 march 2018 

 

Dear Customers, 

I am writing with an update on the technical status of Gas Storage Bergermeer 
(GSB). 

Last night GSB increased the technical unavailability on the withdrawal side for a 
prolonged period on the AGSI website. This was caused by an internal electrical 
failure in the heater in one of the two DPCUs. 

We have started to slowly ramp up the asset during the day to release withdrawal 
capacity back to our customers. 

Investigations on the root cause of the failure are still ongoing, but it is expected this 
DPCU will not come back online before the injection season, which effectively 
means we are finishing this storage year with one DPCU. 

As always, technical unavailability will continue to be published under the 
transparency section of our GSB website. 

Customers should request their contractual rights via CDIS messaging. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Tom Eikmans 

Commercial Manager TAQA Energy 


